The CALS Office of Academic Programs will be presenting a faculty development workshop on Wednesday, October 14, 2009 from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm in the Presidio Room - Level Four, Student Union. The topic will be “Clues and Cues:  Developing and Using Online Courses.” This will be a discussion with three CALS faculty members who are making online courses work. Come and interact with Randy Burd from Nutritional Sciences, Jim Hunt from Family and Consumer Sciences, and Billye Foster from Agricultural Education. Lunch will be provided for all workshop attendees. If you would like to attend, please RSVP by Friday, October 9, to Audrey Levine at alevine@email.arizona.edu or 621-3612.

If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please contact Dr. Jim Knight at jknight@ag.arizona.edu or 621-9144. (This workshop is supported by The Bart Cardon Associate Dean Endowment.)

